
Week of June 16, 2025
Haga clic acquí para ver esta información en español.

Construction Commences Week of June 23
OCTA and Caltrans are kicking off construction of
the I-605/Katella Avenue Interchange Project, which
is expected to begin the week of June 23. The
project will enhance safety and mobility for motorists,
bicyclists, and pedestrians.

Early construction activities will include mobilization
of equipment as crews prepare to perform the
following activities over the next month:

Daytime Activities
Remove vegetation
Relocate utilities

Nighttime Activities
Install temporary concrete barriers
Restripe Katella Avenue
Demolish and reconstruct the center median
on Katella Avenue/Willow Street beneath the
freeway

Construction will generally take place on weekdays from 6 a.m. to 4 p.m. Intermittent night
work will occur between 9 p.m. and 5 a.m. for certain activities.

View rendering of improvements along Katella Avenue here.

This work may be loud. The schedule is subject to change due to inclement weather or unforeseen
operational issues.

Closures and Detours Map
Once construction is underway, the interactive "Closures and Detours Map" will be
updated regularly highlighting major activities and associated closures and detours. We
encourage the community to bookmark the link for quick access to real-time construction
information. Click on the image to be redirected.

http://octa.net/605Katella
https://files.constantcontact.com/4475658e901/5c5a6c1a-9f7f-44ac-865e-14b6dcc8ccbb.pdf?rdr=true
https://www.octa.net/pdf/I-605KatellaImprovementMap.pdf?n=1
https://www.google.com/maps/d/u/2/edit?mid=1EnQ2lTDtNYvjuGvlf6cNXGXXGXM3v2M&usp=sharing
https://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&pn=ROVING&nav=b0884828-bb5b-49f3-ae02-ac54fb545d03


In the Community
OCTA's Public Outreach team has been in the community over the past several months to
prepare the public for project construction. The team is dedicated to continue providing
regular communications and community engagement during this time.

We are participating in the City of Los Alamitos' Concert in the Park and we encourage
you to stop by to learn more about the project and ask questions.

Event Details:
Thursday, June 19, 6:30 - 8 p.m.
10902 Pine Street, Los Alamitos

In addition, if your organization or community group is interested in receiving a project
presentation, please email the Outreach Team at 605KatellaInfo@octa.net.

About the Project

mailto:605KatellaInfo@octa.net


The Orange County Transportation Authority (OCTA), in cooperation with Caltrans, is
improving the local interchange at Interstate 605 (I-605) and Katella Avenue. The project
will enhance safety and traffic flow by modifying existing on- and off-ramps, making
improvements on Katella Avenue, and improving bicycle and pedestrian facilities.
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